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Dear Sir.: letadato, 
We have reeetvecl a tette 
London NW3 JRP. 
The proposed work involves 
hornbeams by data 

aiittg the „hove reperen,„1 ph-Letting „ p p l i „  ai at 37 Reding 

4 hoiribeam trees to ground lege] and itiducing the height of 

oes 
would teed o be fettect to g r o a r d  level. Would you he ahte toetpl 
We  do not object to the sensible cutting back o f  trees and maintena 
their health and longevity. ter, we do object to the felling o f  trees to gr 
good reason. We live in a eottservatiott area and accordingly believe that tteeo oltoald by duly 
c o n s e m a k  C a t t t t g c t o w t t t o e o  is not cotestotent with the policy Ric conservation areas. We  also 
enjoy the seclusion and prtvaey svhiett the trees provide and believe that the trees add to the natural 
beauty o f  the area. 
We hope you can explain to us setty gte trees tteed to be cut down. We  have sent ()LWObjections by 
post, but would appreciate some clarity with regard to the application itself. Please reply by email at 
your  convenience i f  possible or else feel •free to call on the number below. 
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